PABI August 2014 General Membership Luncheon Bayou Barriere Golf Club

The August 2014 PABI General Membership Luncheon was held at Bayou Barriere Golf Club. Bob Breck, Chief Meteorologist for WVUE-TV Fox 8, spoke on the 2014 hurricane season. Mr. Breck offered an encouraging forecast for the 2014 hurricane season. Mr. Breck said, "we are in a cycle where most storms will head up the East Coast instead of entering the Gulf of Mexico. There will always be exceptions, but weather patterns generally tend to follow cycles." According to Mr. Breck, these cycles currently indicate that we are going to have another cold winter as well as an East Coast storm pattern. Mr. Breck is a 43-year veteran of weather forecasting and a former U.S. Marine. Mr. Breck entertained PABI members and guests by poking fun at his 5'4" stature and describing how impossible it would be to replace the venerable Nash Roberts. **Thanks to our Corporate Sponsor of the Month, Chauvin Bros. Tractors.**



Photos by Zu Carpenter Photography.

Chauvin Bros. Tractors

is being sponsored by